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OLD MILL AND MILLGATES MEDICAL PRACTICE PATIENT PARTICIPATION 

GROUP 

MINUTES OF THE AGM HELD ON FEBRUARY 23rd 2022 AT OLD MILL SURGERY 

PORINGLAND 

1. Present – Janet Watson, David Segens, Barry Tarling, Malcolm Court, Liz Appleton, 

Grace Cheese, Wayne Rawlings, Sarah Harris and Elaine Bounds. 

Apologies – John Joyce and Peter Ryland 

 

2. The minutes of the previous AGM held on January 15th 2020 were circulated. It was 

agreed unanimously that they were a true record and signed by Barry Tarling (chair). 

 

3. There were no matters arising. 

 

4. Chairs report – 

 

      Due to Covid 19 our AGM unfortunately is two years later than it should     

       be and we have not been able to operate as we had done in the past. 

             It seems that other PPG’s are similar to ours and only just  

             picking up post pandemic.  

 

Our membership is fairly stable. We have two new members since the last AGM 

David Segens and Peter Ryland who are most welcome. It would be nice to have a 

recruitment drive looking to encourage younger patients to join the PPG giving a 

wider range of ages and ideas. Perhaps having a mid morning meeting which might 

be better for young parents. 

 

We have a clean slate to move forward now and perhaps we can learn from the past 

and do some things differently. 

Barry Tarling (chair) 

 

5. Treasurer’s Report- 

The balance in Barclay’s bank to-day if £503.71 

In the last two years our only outgoings have been to renew our NAPP membership 

which is £40 per annum. 

Grace Cheese (treasurer) 

 

6. Election of Committee Members- 

Each post is open for anyone to volunteer 

 

Chairperson – Barry Tarling kindly volunteered and it was agreed unanimously that 

he would continue as chair. 
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Secretary – Elaine Bounds agreed to continue as secretary and this was agreed 

unanimously. 

 

Treasurer – Grace Cheese agreed to continue as treasurer and this was agreed 

unanimously. 

 

This concluded matters relating to the AGM and the meeting continued to discuss the 

committee agenda items. 

 

 

 

 

  

 


